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Just noticed they are already being bid-that’s great. Thanks
 

From: King, John W. 
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 10:04 AM
To: Slusher, Melvin R.
Cc: Seward, Deryl L.
Subject: RE: Sprayliner RFP
 
Fleet approves 1 for 1 replacements—please send the specifications for approval once completed.
 

From: Slusher, Melvin R. 
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 10:00 AM
To: King, John W.
Subject: FW: Sprayliner RFP
 
Hello Mr. King
 
Public Service would like your blessing to replace a bucket truck BT21233 and a derrick digger
BT21818.  
 
Thank you sir.
 
 
Melvin R. Slusher Jr.
Management Analyst II
Direct: 614.645.7036
 

From: Wentzel, Steve J. 
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 9:59 AM
To: Slusher, Melvin R.
Subject: RE: Sprayliner RFP
 
On behalf of Director Gallagher,  I approve of this purchase for a bucket truck and derrick digger.
 

Steven J. Wentzel
Department of Public Service
Assistant Director
_____________________________________________________
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